
 
 

 

 

 

 MEMO 
 

 FROM:  Gisèle Hébert, Executive Director 

 RE:  BPS Perquisites Directive 

 DATE:  April 1, 2021 

 

 

Please be advised, that in reference to Broader Public Sector Perquisites Directive issued 

by the Management Board of Cabinet on August 2, 2011 (see link to document below), that  

the Children’s Aid Society of the District of Nipissing and Parry Sound does not offer  

perquisites to  employees or board members. Therefore, we do not have any summary  

information available to provide.  

 

https://www.ontario.ca/document/broader-public-sector-perquisites-directive 

 

https://www.ontario.ca/document/broader-public-sector-perquisites-directive

